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Bill Analysis 

 

SB 1629 requires any retail electric supplier that intends to provide retail electric service to a 

new electric-consuming facility within a certified territory of another retail electric service to 

notify the incumbent provider and the Public Utility Division (PUD) of the Corporation 

Commission at least 15 business days prior to entrance into a contract for service between the 

non-incumbent retail electric service provider and the new electric-consuming facility. 

Information in the notice may be kept confidential upon request by the new electric-consuming 

facility. The notice shall include a description of the anticipated location of the new facility by 

GPS coordinates, a description of the size of the connected load for initial full operation to be 

added, and identification of the tariff under which the retail electric service provider intends to 

serve the facility.   
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